Newsletter Survey
This short survey will help Bishopstoke Parish Council make this newsletter better. No individual data is being collected. Online versions of this and the Carnival Survey will be available on the Parish website (www.bishopstokepc.uk) If you have any other queries or comments about the Newsletter, please contact the Parish Clerk at Bishopstoke.pc@btconnect.com
1.	The newsletter usually contains the following things. Please rate how useful each is to you and your household on a scale from 1 (not useful at all) to 5 (very useful). 
	
	How Useful is the item
	

	Newsletter content
	1
Never
Useful
	2
Rarely
Useful
	3
Sometimes
Useful
	4
Often
Useful
	5
Very
Useful
	No Opinion

	Parish Council events
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Parish Council contact details
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Local community group events
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Local community contact details
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Local news
	
	
	
	
	
	



2.	The newsletter is usually 2 double sided pages (1 A3 sheet folded to A4 size). Please circle whether you think this is . . .
Too big		About right		Too small		No opinion

3.	Would you, or anyone you know, be interested in having an audio version of the newsletter available 
											Yes / No
4.	Would you, or anyone you know, be interested in having a large print version of the newsletter available 
										Yes / No
5.	Did you receive a newsletter in August / September this year? 
											Yes / No
6.	Is there any other information you would like to see in the newsletter? 
	






7.	Do you have any other comments about the newsletter?
	






[bookmark: _GoBack]Website:	www.bishopstokepc.uk
Facebook:	https://www.facebook.com/Bishopstoke-Parish-Council-1398253923737406/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
Please return completed surveys to the Parish Office, or pop them in the “Have Your Say” boxes, appearing in local shops soon.
